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Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear City of Agoura Hills,

Thank you for giving this opportunity of online comment cards. Below please find my
comments for the upcoming meeting.

With Gratitude,
Zoe Eisenstein

My name is Zoe Eisenstein and I am an 8th grader who has lived in Agoura Hills my whole
life. I originally went to Jessica Forte and Laura Forinash to share about an intersection that
needed an improvement for my Girl Scout Silver Award, but even though the request didn’t
go through I learned about the positive impact the HAWK project is creating. Also, the way
they responded in a patient and kind manner while giving me a voice was impactful to me.
Pedestrian safety is a passion of mine, and advocacy doesn’t have an age restriction. As a
twelve-year-old, I have been working with Jessica Forte and Laura Forinash on a project
that they had already started. After reading through the city of Agoura Hill’s LRSP, and
hearing about how the main emphasis right now is intersections, my goal is to create better
opportunities for pedestrians to cross the street. With this amazing project HAWK, we can
ensure better safety for our pedestrians who are the heart and soul of this beautiful city.

https://mail-cloudstation-us-west-2.prod.hydra.sophos.com/mail/api/xgemail/smart-banner/a5136586a06b8f5533dae26d77e36fa5
https://mail-cloudstation-us-west-2.prod.hydra.sophos.com/mail/api/xgemail/smart-banner/d7d6b20908bdc09d7b04236effdee992
mailto:zoeeisensteingssilveraward@gmail.com
mailto:Comments@agourahillscity.org

